
 

     
 

Certificate of Recognition 
 

presented to 
  

Burnish Beer Company 
 

from the 
 

City of Salisbury 
 

on the occasion of the official opening of their new store located at 2305 Northwood Drive.  
We welcome them to our beautiful City and wish them much success in the years to come. Cheers! 

 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and the seal of the City of Salisbury 

this 22nd day of October, 2021.   
                                                                                                                  

     
 
 
 
 
   
   ________________________________                                               

                                        Jacob R. Day, Mayor 
 


